From: Amy Wheelo: [

Sent: 07 March 2022 20:03
To: Low, Scott <Scott.Low@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Storage container Woodview Cottage

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening Scott

I have attached the amended drawings.

I confirm the following:

I am applying for permission to keep an existing metal storage container in the front
garden. We have started to clad it with wood to help it blend in with the surroundings.
We will continue to clad it if/once we get planning permission granted. It is 3.058m
long 2.550 m width and 2.715 m height.

Kind regards

Amy Wheeler

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




